
1980 Millstream Road, Victoria, B C   V6B 6H1 
Tel:  (250) 474-1773         Fax:  (250) 474-3677    Web:  www.highlands.ca 

File:  0400.05.03 
November 20, 2019 

Emailed November 20:  EGorman@crd.bc.ca 

Capital Regional District 
Legislative Services 
625 Fisgard Street 
Victoria, BC  V8W 1R7 

Atten:   Emilie Gorman, Manager 

Dear Ms. Gorman: 

Re: November 9, 2019 Highland District Community Association’s Letter to Chair Isitt, CRD Parks and 
Environment Committee  Regarding Mines Act Permit Application #1610713,  

Impact on Millstream Meadows Long Term Remediation and Risks  

On Monday, November 18, 2019, Council of the District of Highlands passed the following motion regarding 
the above noted correspondence from the Highland District Community Association to Chair Isitt, CRD 
Parks and Environment Committee regarding Mines Act Permit Application #1610713: 

That in respect to the Highland District Community Association’s November 9, 2019 letter to Mr. Ben 
Isitt, Chair of the CRD Parks and Environment Committee, it be communicated to the Capital 
Regional District Board that Council supports ensuring that the concerns raised by the HDCA are 
considered by the CRD in respect to the potential impact on the Millstream Meadows property 
remediation as a result of the proposed quarry activities on the adjacent property. 

Please contact the undersigned if you require additional information. 

Yours truly, 

Tina Neurauter 
Corporate Officer 

Attachment – HDCA Nov. 9, 2019 letter 
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